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Dear Parents, 

What an awesome job our students (and you) have done with our Apex Virtual FUN RUN program. We congratulate 

you for all your efforts! We are in the final stretch now! (Keep in mind; we won’t have another major fundraiser for 

our school until next semester!)  

Get ready to lace up your shoes! Today, set up your own personal Fun Run track at home and cheer 

your student on! We hope students are excited and energized for their event. We encourage parents 

to also join in on the fun and share pics/video of your kids completing their laps! The most spirited 

family, chosen by the Apex Team, will receive a $50 Amazon Gift Card so send the PTA, your 

teachers, and your school your awesome pics!! 

PREPARING your child for the Event: 
● Wear shoes that are comfortable 
● Get a good night’s sleep 
● Eat a healthy breakfast (and lunch for those who are completing laps in the afternoon) 
● Stay hydrated – start tonight! 
● Be ready to get your laps completed! 

 
We need your help!  If every student gets just 1 MORE sponsor tonight for $1/lap or a $30 flat donation, that will 
increase our total earnings for our school by over $10,000… in just one night!!!  
 
A reminder that this year our donation collection is completely online to make the collection process easier and 
faster. Due to the challenges of collecting counts from home, a default of 36 laps will be entered for each 
student. If your students actual is less than that, please just notify us by Tuesday, October 20th and it will be 
edited. 
 

✅ 🚗 REMINDER: This Wednesday we will have a Drive Thru MIGHTY Celebration Pick-Up to celebrate all our 

students for learning the 6 habits in becoming a MIGHTY Leader and helping their school. Families will be able 

to stop by the school and say hi to our Apex leaders, along with any students who earned prizes can safely 

pick-up them Up on Wednesday, October 21st:  

 

• 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM at Weatherstone Elementary 
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mr. Chadwick, Principal 

 
 

The Virtual Fun Run is Monday! 

…so please get your pledges in TODAY! 

 

 


